Kensington Midwives is Hiring!

We are looking for a Locum (General Registrant) to provide short-term coverage from:
April-July 2023 (4 months)

Kensington Midwives is located in Kensington Market, serving downtown Toronto. Our
catchment area covers north to the 401, south to Lake Ontario, west to Humber River, east to
Victoria Park. Our clinic space is bright and comfortable within a larger secure health building.

We use Accuro EMR and have abundant support from our administrative staff.

We have privileges at St. Joseph's Health Centre, where we maintain care for epidurals and
oxytocin augmentations. We also have privileges at the Toronto Birth Centre.

The locum would be assigned to a shared-call model in a team of two midwives, working in a
rotation of 1 week on-call followed by 1 week off-call with clinic. However, we are open to
accommodating different schedules if needed.

What do we value and believe?
+ We are passionate about informed choice.
+ We believe in Trauma Informed care and preserving the birthing person's autonomy.
+ We are committed to providing out of hospital birth choices and proud to have maintained
an out of hospital birth rate of 35%.
+ We strive for a hiring process and structure of practice consistent with an anti-oppression,
anti-racist consciousness.

There may be an opportunity for this position to become a long-term position.

If you are interested in providing locum coverage or have questions, please send us your CV
by email to: kmw@kensingtonmidwives.ca




